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Jamie attended Cardinal Heenan between 2005 and 2013. He 

is currently undertaking a PGCE in Primary Education with 

QTS at Liverpool Hope University with a specialism in EAL, 

which he will complete by July 2018. Jamie has spent two 

summers volunteering in schools in Ghana and Tanzania It is 

his intention to work in an SEN school in some capacity 

during his NQT year, before continuing his voluntary work in 

Africa. 

 
 


